PO Box 21
HALLS CREEK WA 6770

Tel: (08) 9168 6007

Email: dhrs@hcshire.wa.sov.au

Halls Creek Waste Management Site (Rubbish Tip)

Notice of Change of Opening Hours

To meet the needs of our clients, the Shire of Halls Creek is changing the opening
hours of the Halls Creek Tip with effect from 21 February 2022 as follows;

Open Monday to Friday 8.00am to 3.00pm
Saturdays 9.00am to 12.00 noon

Closed Sundays.

Note the following changes;
o Tip closing at 3.00pm midweek, 1 hour earlier than current
schedule.

In making this change, the Shire considered usage patterns over the last 3 years.

NB The Rubbish Tip is closed on public holidays.

The Tip opening and closing times vary around the Christmas and Easter
Holidays. The Shire will always advertise the opening schedule over these
holidays at least 2 weeks in advance.

Noel Mason
Chief Executive Officer



